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Governor Musgrove Holds Public Meeting 
In Rosedale 

 
 

Jackson, MS – Governor Ronnie Musgrove today held a public meeting at the Bolivar 
County Courthouse in Rosedale, Mississippi.  The meeting was an opportunity for 
Musgrove to meet with the citizens of Rosedale and Bolivar County and discuss issues 
relevant to the area. 
 
“I want to hear first-hand from the people about their concerns, their questions, and the 
issues affecting them on a daily basis,” Musgrove said.  “The best way to know and 
understand those issues is by visiting directly with the people.” 
 
Musgrove also took the opportunity to highlight the level of state funding for Bolivar 
County, by presenting a large check to elected officials that represented the total funding 
for the 2001-02 cycle.  Since July 2001, the county has received a total of $1,540,079.30.  
Over $1.1 million of the funding was through the Department of Human Services; the 
remainder came through the Mississippi Development Authority for public facilities. 
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